
January 23, 2014 PRC Meeting Notes 
 

Prepared by:  Dan Chandler, PRC Chair 
 

At the verbal request of the PRC Chair the Port of Seattle 
submitted separate applications for GCCM and Design-Build 
certification rather than a bundled application for both methods.  
Some previous applicants including the City of Seattle and 
Department of Enterprise Services have used the combined 
application.   
 
 
 

Port of Seattle, GC/CM Certification 
• A quorum of 18 committee members attended.   

• Written questions submitted by PRC members prior to the 
presentation were responded to by the applicant and forwarded to 
panel members. 

• Presentation was chaired by PRC Chair Chandler and application 
was approved unanimously. 

 

 

Port of Seattle, Design-Build Certification 
 

• A quorum of 18 committee members attended.   

• Written questions submitted by PRC members prior to the 
presentation were responded to by the applicant and forwarded to 
panel members. 

• Presentation was chaired by PRC Chair Chandler and application 
was approved unanimously. 

 
 
 
 



Legislative Update 
 
CPARB Co-Chair Bob Maruska presented a brief legislative update for 
PRC members present.  Mr. Maruska discussed the legislative process 
including discussion of recent statute changes recommended by CPARB. 
 
 

City of Everett, Grand Avenue Park Bridge Design 
Build. 
 

• A panel of 8 members chaired by Member Graybeal denied the 
application unanimously primarily on the grounds of applicant’s 
inadequately presented management structure. 

• The applicant was encouraged to address PRC panel assessments 
and re-submit in the future. 

 


